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Good morning,
 
Please find attached Hydrogen Ireland response to the Public Consultation on the Draft Green
Public Procurement Strategy and Action.
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.
 
Kind regards,

 
 
 
 

 
E: 
T   @IrelandHydrogen
W  http://hydrogenireland.org/
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